
 

Classroom News 
Class Name: Wallingford  Term : Spring term 1        2020 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 

Life Skills 

This term in our life skills session, we have been 

looking at communication in teamwork and 

problem solving. We have covered a range 

of different tasks, activities and thought 

provoking problems that the class have had 

to solve in small groups and pairs. We’ve 

seen some amazing listening and bouncing 

of ideas during these sessions and big push 

on thinking creatively and outside of the 

box! 

 

English and Maths 

Since January we have braved the cold and 

wet weather and taken the opportunities to 

apply our Maths and English skills out in the 

community. Linking in with learning we’ve 

covered the previous term, we have looked 

at reading, social skills, money, time and use 

of writing out and about in town and at the 

retail park. The class has worked incredibly 

hard and it has been amazing to see the use 

and progression of skills out and about! 

 

Sport 

Friday mornings have seen the introduction of 

cricket over in the college sports hall. This has 

been a very loud and exciting weekly session 

that has been enjoyed by all! 

 

Thursday afternoon has seen the introduction of 

a class sports group. We have started two 

sessions, yoga and gym circuits, as well as a 

physio and exercise group. This has been a 

great and focused session to get all of us more 

active! In each session we look to try new 

exercises and build on our fitness and we have 

seen some great determination from everyone 

in class. 

 

 

Have a wonderful half term 

 

Wallingford Class team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 


